
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PE 

We will be 

practicing for 

sports day over 

the next few 

weeks. Please 

make sure your 

child has a 

NAMED PE kit in 

school at all 

times. This 

should consist of 

white t-shirt, 

black shorts and 

pumps.  

Rowley Park Primary Academy 

 

 

Homework 
 

Please continue to read with your child at home 
and practice the ‘Snappy Maths’ homework set 

each half term. It really does make a huge 
difference to their progress. Please remember to 

sign your child’s purple diary every time they 
read with you at home.  

 
 

Our Learning Journey 
 

This half term we will continue our 
challenge pack’ A Real World’. The 

children really enjoyed their trip to Golden 
Orient last week, we will use this 

experience to set up a Chinese restaurant 
role play and continue our learning about 

similarities and differences between 
England and other countries around the 

world. 
 

In Maths we will be solving money 
problems as well as problems involving 

sharing, doubling and halving. 
 

In English we will continue to develop our 
letter and sound recognition. We will be 

listening and recording the sounds in 
words with a focus on writing sentences. 

 
If you have any questions about your 

child’s learning or how best you can help 
them at home, please do not hesitate to 

ask myself or Miss Allen. 

 

Reception News 

Summer (2) 2018 

Dates 

2nd July 
EYFS Sports Day 9.15 

6th July 
Parent Consultation 

Meeting  
12th July 

Summer Fair 
20th July 

Zone Assembly 
Last day of term  
12 o’clock finish 

 
 

 
 
 
 

Accidents will happen!!! 
 

Any parents that have spare pants, trousers and 
skirts that they can donate to school would be 

very much appreciated. 

 

And finally… 

We can’t believe that this is the last half term, we 

have loved teaching this class and wish them all 

the best as they move to Year One.  

 

Parent Teacher 

Meetings 

On 6th July you will have 

the opportunity to meet 

with myself and the year 

one teacher to discuss 

progress, next steps and 

transition for your child, 

please ensure you send 

the appointment slips 

back to school ASAP. 

 
 

 
 
 
 


